
Nickalus Holmes 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/1 0/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05570-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 4:59 PM 
To: 'Stefanie Ellis' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Letter to FPL: Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Good afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

From: Stefanie Ellis <stefanie@vault.fit> 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 4:06 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Letter to FPL: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

I’m writing to express my support for Florida Power & Light Company’s (FPL) current rate case proposal. 
As a business owner, stable and reliable electricity is essential to my daily operations. FPL has consistently provided 
dependable service, and I’ve seen firsthand the investments they’ve made in infrastructure and storm hardening that help 
keep the lights on, especially during Florida's intense weather seasons. 

I understand that no one welcomes higher costs. However, I also understand the value of long-term planning and 
responsible investment. FPL’s proposal outlines continued improvements to the grid, clean energy expansion, and 
modernization efforts that will ultimately benefit businesses like mine by reducing outages, improving energy efficiency, 
and keeping costs predictable over time. 

FPL has been a responsible energy partner, and I support FPL’s proposal. I trust their vision for Florida’s energy future. 

Sincerely, 
Stefanie Ellis 
Vault Fitness Owner in Boca Raton & WPB 
561-445-6821 
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